
TOWN OF ORONO
PUBLIC NOTICE

The Orono Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Wednesday,
July 18, 2018, at 7:00 p.m. in the Municipal Building Council Chamber to act on the following:

1. Public Hearings.
a. A Site Plan application of Michaele Potvin for a home business, which is a type of

home occupation. The proposed home business is a Counseling Office within an 

existing, owner-occupied residence at 3 Forest Hill Terrace., identified as Tax 

Map 19-3, Lot 32, in the Medium Density Residential zoning district.

b. A Site Plan application of Dr. Charles Hanson for a home business, which is a type

of home occupation. The proposed home business is a Psychiatric Office within 

an existing, owner-occupied residence at 52 Park Street, identified as Tax Map 

20-1, Lot 1, in the Medium Density Residential zoning district.

Phil Ruck, Chairman
                           Orono Planning Board




